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ENQUIRIES AND ANSWERS ON THE EXPRESSION OF INTERESTS (EOIs) 

Following the advertisement on the Expression of Interests (EOIs), the Ministry 

has received further enquiries on the publication. Accordingly we have provided 

responses to the enquiries as detailed in the Table below:  

 

NO. ENQUIRY RESPONSE

1

Will the EOI be used as a final method of 

selecting Lead Managers or is there a 

potential for further rounds? 

Please note that this publication is an EOI which seeks to shortlist 

firms for the next stage of the selection process.  The procurement 

process being used is different from the previous process where 

firms are shortlisted to provide proposals. This time round, there is 

a published EOI for all potential firms to apply for shortlisting unto 

the next stage.

2
The EOI does not request fees explicitly, are 

fees required at this stage? 

Applicants are expected to respond to the stated questions on the 

EOI of which fees are not included.

3
 Can Lead Managers jointly bid with other 

parties or are you expecting sole bids?

The EOI did not make provision for consortium, thus the Ministry 

does not encourage joint bids to be submitted.

4

Do you require to receive the four hard copies 

in Accra by 17:00 GMT 25th January, or is the 

electronic submission of the soft copies on 

the 25th satisfactory, with the hard copies 

reaching you in Accra in the following days?

The Ministry requires that the four hard copies and the electronic 

version will all be received by 17:00 GMT on 25th January, 2019. 
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